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This Week….. 
 

We have continued learning our letters and sounds 
and have learnt the phonemes g, o, c and k this 
week. We have also been reading words like dog 
and cat. This week we learnt our first tricky word 
‘is’. A tricky word is a word that can’t be sounded 
out, it is a word we need to remember.   
 

In literacy, we started reading our new story, the 
children found a hole in our garden and were 
predicting what could be down there. 
Challenge: See if you can use our new sounds and 
tricky word to write what you think is down the 
hole. 

A rat is in the pit. 
 

 

 

In PE we have been practicing lots of different 
skills. This week we focused on stopping safely and 
playing games like Friendship Train and 
Firefighters 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Bluebells: Alice Milanese 
Daffodils: Mustafa Ghasemi 

 
These children have been caught going over and above 

this week! 
 
  
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

  

Nursery and Reception Open Evening  

Do you have a child  
starting Nursery or  
Reception in September  
2025?  
Come and take a look at 
our wonderful school and 
have some fun with us! 
   
    Thursday 17th  
      October – 
      4 - 5.30pm 

 

National Poetry Day 
 

On Thursday we  
celebrated National  
Poetry Day. The children  
listened to a range of 
poetry and practiced a 
nursery rhymes like ‘1,2,3,4 5.. 
and ‘5 little ducks’. 


